Carl Huie

From: LBOSKY @aol.com

Sent: Monday, August 23, 2004 8:34 PM
To: Carl Huie

Subject: File No. 0059-EX-ML-2004

Hello Mr. Huie,

Reference our telcon 8/23/04.

If you can...

Please change my Modification for WA2XRM, application File No.
0059-EX-ML-2004,

into a no-change renewal.
Thanks

Paul Signorelli

PO Box 6069

Colorado Springs, CO 80934
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